
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. Guest Pastor 

Reverend Jessica Taft will be joining us to lead our service in Pastor Tiff's absence. 

Childcare will be available.  

 

Sunday School calendars have been sent to all families in our directory - if you did 

not receive one, please reply to this email. Fall congregational calendars and a 

membership directory update will be mailed out in the coming week. 

 

Don't forget to mark your calendars for Sunday, September 8 - we will be welcoming 

the Sunday School children back to church for a fun-filled Rally Day and luncheon. 

Stay tuned to your September newsletter for details! 

 

If you have any announcements for the September newsletter, please have them in 

to the office before Saturday, August 31. 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

8/25 - Jim McLouth 

9/1 - Lynn Bates 

 

For all other announcements, please see your August newsletter. 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1jkCIxW9T8nm2LkdPI0Ya3gFvl53RZo6jovMooiDQrXw/edit?usp=sharing
https://mcusercontent.com/9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa/files/358320c9-bc3d-0d71-f934-f420a4ea1c50/AUGUST_NEWSLETTER_1_.pdf
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